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10th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Pupils 

 

Next Tuesday (14th May), after school at 3.15pm for one hour, we are very excited to 

be holding the first rehearsal of the St Levan School Choir! Our plan is to have three or 

four rehearsals over the next 8 weeks, culminating in an informal and fun performance 

at our music festival Ilow Gool on Friday 12th July at St Levan Playing Field. 

We are very lucky that the rehearsals will be led by the fantastic Christine Judge, who 

has selected three pieces for us to perform on the day. The pieces are not at all 

difficult and do not require people to have any musical training of any kind. This is just 

fun, and all we need is your enthusiasm to come a create a joyous, smiling sound with 

us! 

It would be fabulous to get as many of us together as we can - with any choir it is 

always a case of the more the merrier! Just think what a lovely loud, happy noise we 

could make if we could form a large group in the Puffins classroom! So please, if at all 

possible, encourage your child/children to stay for an hour after school on Tuesday, 

and please please come and join them yourself/yourselves. The more mums, dads, 

staff and pupils we can get together the better. 

We’ll let you know as soon as we can when the other Tuesday rehearsals will be, but 

it would be fantastic to get as many people as possible to this first rehearsal so that 

we can all start from the very beginning of this adventure and experience it growing 

and blossoming over the next couple of months. 

 

We really look forward to seeing lots of you on Tuesday... 

 

Thank you! 

Friends of St Levan School 


